
From: john acosta 
Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2024 9:52 AM 
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@chulavistaca.gov>; Mayor John McCann, Chula Vista 
<mayorjohnmccann@gmail.com>; SD County DA Summer Stephen District Attorney 
<SanDiegoDA@sdcda.org>; xavier.becerra@doj.ca.gov 
Cc: john acosta 
Subject: March 19th meeting material.  

WARNING - This email originated from outside the City of Chula Vista. Do not click any 
links and do not open attachments unless you can confirm the sender. 
PLEASE REPORT SUSPICIOUS EMAILS BY USING THE PHISH ALERT REPORT BUTTON or 
to reportphishing@chulavistaca.gov 
Good Morning 
Will you kindly distribute and make it available to the public and make it part of the permanent 
public record  
thank you in advance  
Very Respectfully  
John Acost   
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